
 
February 18, 2021 

 

RE: Deadlines and procedures affected due to the February 2021 extreme weather in Texas 

 

Dear Counsel and Litigants: 

 

In addition to the COVID-19 pandemic, we now face issues caused by power outages, lack of 

water, icy roads, and the inability of many to travel those roads to tend to their basic needs.  

While this Court believed the Thirty-Third Emergency Order Regarding The COVID-19 State of 

Disaster only applied to COVID-19, the Texas Supreme Court has issued this following 

statement on its website: 

 

“The Court recognizes that many across Texas are facing weather-related outages. The 

Court’s current 33rd emergency order is broad and allows all courts to modify or suspend 

any and all deadlines and procedures to accommodate those affected.” 

 

In closing, the Court hopes that you, your family, and friends are safe and as warm as possible.  

All the best during these difficult times. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

James Lagomarsino 

District Judge / Local Administrative Judge 

 

   The Honorable Amanda Putman  (VIA E-MAIL) 

 The Honorable H.M. Davenport, Jr.  (VIA E-MAIL) 

 The Honorable Phillip Arrien   (VIA E-MAIL) 

 The Honorable Jackie Freeland  (VIA E-MAIL) 

 The Honorable Connie Hickman  (VIA E-MAIL) 
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 The Honorable Darrell Waller  (VIA E-MAIL) 

 The Honorable Greta Jordan   (VIA E-MAIL) 

 The Honorable Cody Beauchamp  (VIA E-MAIL) 

 Navarro County Commissioners Court (VIA E-MAIL) 

 

 


